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He M. Dockyard, Gibraltar,
°7th February, 1920,
Dear Sir,

With reference to the enclosed copy of letter which
was addressed to Chef de Service des Douanes 2 Casablance on
on the 23rd January last, re Special Survey No. 2, of
Steamer "FACI", and his reply dated 5lst January 1920 - copy
.1so enclosed —, I shall be glad if you will kindly furnish

me with particulars as to when it is likely the vessel will
ke available to undergo the Speciel Survey No, 2 prescribed
by the Rules of the Society of Lloyd's Register of Shipping,

which became due at the end of September last.

1 em, Dear 8Oir,

Yours faithfully,

Sgd. ... Cs Ee Goodyear.
Surveyor to Lloyd's Register.
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